Jeff Krumenauer
1819 Skyline Dr

Stoughton, WI| 53589
January 23, 2019

Dane County Zoning and Land Regulation Committee Members:

I would like to express my support for renewing the conditional use permit for Forever Sandfill and
Limestone, Inc.

As a resident of Southeastern Dane County | believe not renewing the CUP will lead to increased road
building cost for our area and ultimately cause higher taxes. The further that raw materials need to be
hauled for building roads the more our cost will increase. In my opinion we already have too few gravel
quarries in our area. '

| have also known Forever Sandfill and Limestone, Inc. for more than 20 years, and | know them to be a
responsible business partner in our communities and willing to work with local government to
accommodate reasonable rules governing their CUP.

| work for Kriete Truck Center in Madison, WI, and we work with many of the operators that haul from
the Deerfield Oak Park Quarry. Many of them are concerned about the Oak Park Quarry closing. They
have stated the reason for their concern is that they would be hauling further and it would drive up their
equipment maintenance and labor cost. They would necessarily need to pass along the increased cost
on any bids they submit for road and project work. There is already a shortage of dump trucks and
drivers to move the material.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Heidi Krumenauer
1819 Skyline Dr

Stoughton, W1 53589

January 23, 2019

Dane County Zoning and Land Regulation Committee Members:

| would like to express my support for renewing the conditional use permit for Forever Sandfill and
Limestone, Inc.

As a resident of Southeastern Dane County | believe not renewing the CUP will lead to increased road
building cost for our area and ultimately cause higher taxes. The further that raw materials need to be
hauled for building roads the more our cost will increase. In my opinion we already have too few gravel
quarries in our area.

| have also known Forever Sandfill and Limestone, Inc. for more than 20 years, and | know them to be a
responsible business partner in our communities and willing to work with local government to
accommodate reasonable rules governing their CUP.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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